
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for The Urban League of Philadelphia proposal to acquire and 

rehabilitate a property to open a permanent satellite office in the fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is The Urban League of Philadelphia located at 121 

South Broad Street Suite # 9, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 

The funding would be used to fund a permanent satellite office in a high-traffic, public-transit 

accessible location. The satellite office aims to serve approximately 5,000 unique 

individuals/year and will be an extension of proven, trusted, and culturally appropriate direct 

services: HUD-certified housing counseling; financial literacy; first-time homebuyer workshops 

and eviction mediation; one-to-one job training and employment services; targeted violence 

prevention programs; health & wellness initiatives; support for small businesses; referrals and 

community resources; and general social services. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


